
ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 170 (21-22) 

7th June, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians and S6 Students, 

Re: Parents’ Seminar on 
“Get Prepared for the Release of HKDSE Examination Results - 

the Latest Information on Multiple Pathways” 
(for Parents/Guardians of Students Currently Studying Secondary 6) 

The results of Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education (HKDSE) Examination will be 
tentatively announced on 20th July, 2022.  In order to reduce social contact and thus effectively 
contain the potential spread of COVID-19 in the community, the EDB will pre-record the parents’ 
seminar on “Get Prepared for the Release of HKDSE Examination Results - the Latest Information 
on Multiple Pathways” for this school year. 

This seminar is conducted in Cantonese.  It provides the latest information 
on comprehensive support measures to better prepare current S6 students and 
parents/guardians for the HKDSE Examination results release day, and multiple 
pathways to be presented by representatives of the Education Bureau, JUPAS 
Office, HKEAA, and Vocational Training Council.  The videos and presentation 
slides of the seminar will be uploaded to the “New Academic Structure Web 
Bulletin” (www.edb.gov.hk/nas/en) by mid-June 2022.  Parents/Guardians may 
visit the above website for the latest information, so as to get well-prepared and 
provide guidance and support for their children to plan for their future pathways. 

For enquiries, please contact the General School Office on 2546-0117 . 
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Thank you for your attention.  

Dr. Yick Ho Kuen 
Principal 


